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“Jacie’s Monthly View” 

Hello Leaders of Division 26D, 

 It’s February! Where did the time go? Hopefully, by now, 

your club has set a date to elect new club officers for the new 

year! Thank you to all the Key Clubbers who came to the 

Beach Barbecue. I know it was very windy and the waves were 

high, but thank you for making that extra effort to attend. I 

hope you all had fun! This month, our division will be                

participating in a Division-wide Food Drive. For this project, we are going to ask     

students from our school to donate canned goods, or hygienic supplies. On        

February 18, 2017, we will meet to package and distribute these items to the Red 

Cross. More information can be found on Page 6 of this Newsletter. The countdown 

to DCON is stronger than ever. Please remember the next $200 payment for DCON 

is due this week! Speaking of DCON, your club has a chance to be featured in the 

DCON Ad book. You can sell or buy an ad that all Key Clubbers from the Florida 

District will see. More information can be found on Page 6 of this newsletter. Spring 

Zone Rally is also coming up! While this event is not mandatory, we highly              

encourage you all to come as the District Governor and District Administrator will be 

present. I hope to see you all there, 

and happy reading! 

  

acie’s Amazing World of Service! 
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Florida District of Key Club International          February 2017 

Congratulations to Triple C High 

School for being Key Club of the 

Month. They had a fantastic Thirst 

Project Bake Sale that raised a lot 

of money that will provide clean 

drinking water for those who need 

it! Keep it up CCC! 

 Joke of the Month: What did one boat say to the other?  

               -Answer at the end of Newsletter 

Yours in Service,  

Lieutenant Governor Jacie Mascarenhas 
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 Cayman Prep High School 

 Clifton Hunter High School 

 John Gray High School 

 St. Ignatius High School 

 Triple C High School  

 Key Club International has 34 districts. 

The Cayman Islands is a part of the Florida 

District, the second largest district in Key 

Club International, after the California-

Nevada-Hawaii District! The Florida District 

has 13 Zones, with 42 Lieutenant          

Governors, leading each division. Division 

26D is in Zone K, the best zone ever, with 

our mascot being the dashing Flamingo.   

 

 

What’s New in  Kiwanis News? 

 Kiwanis Book Mobile is this Saturday,                      

February 4, 2017 

 Thank you for all the Kiwanis Members who           

attended Division 26D Barbecue! 

 KiwaniBike is February 12, 2017                                         

(Key Clubbers will help out with the water stops) 

 Thank you Kiwanis Club of Grand Cayman for      

supporting our five Key Clubs! 
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 Make sure your  meeting is at least 20 minutes 

 R.S.V.P members who will be attending Spring Zone Rally 

by March 6, 2017 

 Hold club elections 

 Email me the names of your committees and members 

within those committees 

 Inform me of  events you will be having so I can attend! 

 Start working on awards for your club 

 Gather  the community service hours weekly  

 Pride Report  for the month of January is due on the 10th! 

Please turn in your pride report on time. 

 The February Pride Report is due on March 5th 

 Adjustments to any pride report must be made by March 

5, 2017 

 Join the Facebook Group “Secretaries of the FL District of 

KCI” 

 To receive important reminders from the District Secretary 

text @flds at 81010 

 Fundraise to send more members from your club to 

DCON 

 Start to collect the $50 from the members for the Thirst 

Project 

 To stay up to date on deadlines sign up or follow the   

following accounts 

  *texf @flkctreas to 81010 

  * Instagram: FLKCTREASURERS 

 Create scrapbook (AWARDS!) 

 Create T-shirt (AWARDS!) 

 Keep the Club’s Social Media up-to-date 

 Send pictures to me of different things your 

club is doing to put on the Division Instagram 

and Facebook 

 Send articles to the Sunshine Source 

 Updates about your club should be sent to the 

District  Editor by the 15th of every month! 

editor@floridakeyclub.org 

  Editor Instagram (@flkceditor) and Editor Remind 

(text @flkcedi to 81010) 

 Help plan service projects with the officers 

 Attend Key Club events 

 Start paying for DCON! 

 Tell others about Key Club! 

 Live and show the world The Key Club Attitude 

 

President 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Treasurer Member 

Editor 

President 

Vice President 
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 If you are interested in the position of Lieutenant                 

Governor, please contact me for more information! 

Also check out this link:  

http://floridakeyclub.org/running-for-higher-office/ 

Please let me know if you plan to run                               

At KCKC, I handed out envelopes with information about the thirst 

project. I challenged each of you to raise $50 by the time Spring Zone 

Rally comes around. You can ask people to donate or save up for it. 

It’s up to you! Please give the money to your treasurer once            

collected to be given at Spring Zone Rally. 
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FLOF 

The Florida Opportunity Fund 

(FLOF) is a grant for service       

projects available only in the   

Florida District of Key Club        

International. FLOF can give clubs 

up to 2/3 the money necessary 

for service projects;  however, 

schools must provide the rest. You 

can receive ranges from $100 to 

$1,000. Your club must be in good 

standing. 

YOF 

The Youth Opportunity Fund (YOF)  is 

Key Club  International’s  grant               

program for service  projects. You 

can  receive funding for projects      

between $100-$2000 once a year.      

Divisional projects do not receive this. 

For more information: 

www.floridakeyclub.org/FLOF/ 

The Florida Key Club Endowment Fund  

 What is the Endowment Fund? It is a fund that helps to lower the 

cost of DCON as well as provide Key Club Scholarships to          

seniors. 

 What is the Endowment Goal? We have a five-year plan to put      

1 million dollars in the Endowment Fund. 

Together we can do it!  

If you are a high school senior going to University, check out the  

Scholarships Application 

For more information visit: www.floridakeyclub.org/Endowment/ 

 At DCON 2017, your club as well as members 

has the chance to get an award ! There are many 

categories for awards: Governor’s Project,       

Membership growth, Pride Reports, Distinguished 

Positions, and even Talent and Oratory! Go check 

out the requirements for the awards at                

Floridakeyclub.org/awards-and-contests/.  Pay 

close  attention to the deadlines and plan ahead. If 

there are any questions please contact the Awards 

Chair at: awards@floridakeyclub.org 

 

Please note that the Scholarship deadline is February , this is only applicable to Seniors or Year 13 students. 
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Division-Wide Food Drive 

Would your club like to be featured  in 

the DCON Promo Book? 

Key Clubbers  from all around the Florida District will 

get to see your club in the DCON informational book.  

You can buy an advertisement to promote your       

officers, community service you might have done and 

also appreciation to our Kiwanis and Faculty Advisors! 

These proceeds will go to providing more scholarships 

for students! 

You  can also reach out into the community and ask 

them if they would like to buy an  advertisement. 

DCON Promo ADS! 

 

Prices: 

Inside Front Page Ad….. $500 USD 

Outside Back Cover Ad….. $750 USD 

Inside Back Page Ad……..$500 USD 

Full Page Ad………………..$175 USD 

Half Page Ad…………….$125 USD 

Use this link to purchase Ads or sell Ads: 

http://floridakeyclub.org/dcon/program-ad/ 
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DCON is nearly here! In about 2 months we will once 

again arrive in Orlando for the annual conference.  By 

now you have probably decided whether or not you will 

be going to DCON. The first deposit will be due this 

month. The total cost is $500. This will cover food at the 

hotel, transportation, rooms and an experience of a         

lifetime! I hope to see you all there as we Adventure into 

Service! 

 

Do you love public speaking or have a talent? At DCON 2017, 

don’t be afraid to showcase your talent. Forms can be found at 

Floridakeyclub.org. The  talent and Oratory Promo videos are now 

on the Florida Key Club YouTube Channel. So go check it out! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at:  

division26D@floridakeyclub.org 

What to bring to DCON? 

1. Bring the correct attire 

2. Bring your lungs (You are going to need 

to scream) 

3. Bring your Zone K Spirit (Go Flamingoes) 

4. Bring your Heart to Serve! 
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Follow Division 26D!! 

These social media sites are to help Key Clubbers stay     

informed about upcoming Key Cub events or community 

service opportunities! 

 

 

 

Follow the Florida District! 

 

How to Increase Your            

Membership: 

 This school year we want to increase our  

membership significantly. Members are what 

make a Key Club! 

 Make your meetings fun through Icebreakers 

 Promote the community service hours they will  

receive 

 Promote the benefit of Key Club when applying to 

University  

 Tell them about DCON 

 Encourage them to take leadership roles 

 Bring Incentives: FOOD!! 

 Show them how much fun Key Club is! 

 

FLKeyClub @FLKeyClub 

Florida District of Key Club 

  International 

@FLKeyClub 

Speak the Key Club Lingo by using #Hashtags 

#BetheKey    #FLKeyclub    #KeyClub #Feedingourfuture 

@division26d_flkc 

Division 26D Zone K Cayman Islands 
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Kiwanis Club of Grand Cayman 

President Daniella McGowan 

president@kiwanis.ky 

 

Sponsored by The Kiwanis Club of  

Grand Cayman 

 

 

Division 26D Lieutenant Governor 

Jacie Mascarenhas 

Triple C High School 

division26d@floridakeyclub.org 

 

 

Joke of the Month Answer:                                  

“Are you up for a little Row-mance?” 

 

Cayman Prep High School 

Club President Esme Griffin 

esmegriffin@hotmail.com 

 

Clifton Hunter High School 

Club President Abigail Smith 

Abby77711@hotmail.com 

 

John Gray High School 

Club President Greyshell Bent 

nikie369@hotmail.com 

St. Ignatius High School 

Club President Sarah Jackson 

Sarah.jackson@st-

ignatius.com 

 

Triple C High School 

Club President Kayla Morse 

Kayla.morse@hotmail.com 

 

Zone Administrator 

Dawn Campbell 

Kiwanis Club of Kendall-South Dale 

AAZoneK26@FloridaKeyClub.org  


